
 

Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools 

Board of Education 

Special Meeting 

March 17, 2021 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools 

Board of Education was held virtually, using Google Meet, on Wednesday, March 17, 

2021.  The meeting was called to order by President Patricia Burton at 5:15 p.m. 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Courtney Holzberger, Patricia Burton, Rob 

Johnson 

 

Absent: Lori Ambuehl, Stacey Sedar 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Rob Johnson to excuse Lori 

Ambuehl and Stacey Sedar from the meeting.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried.   

 

A motion was made by Rob Johnson and supported by Jennifer Beaudette to accept the 

agenda.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Courtney Holzberger and supported by Rob Johnson to accept the 

minutes of the Regular Meeting held on March 8, 2021.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Jeff Dennis to select 

recipients for the 2020-2021 Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools – Copper Country Association 

of School Boards awards.  The recipients are as follows:  Beth Crouch, Outstanding 

Education Employee; Peter Baril, School Service Award; Siona Beaudoin, Student 

Leadership Award.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Superintendent Codere informed the Board about a grant opportunity in cooperation with 

Upper Great Lakes Family Health.   

 

Item number 7-A was added to the agenda.  A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and 

supported by Jeff Dennis to move forward toward a potential grant opportunity, with 

Upper Great Lakes Family Health Center, into our District.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

The Board discussed the outcome of the Maintenance and Transportation Committee 

meeting and the plan for the New Holland tractor. 

 



 

The Board discussed potential graduation speakers for the 2021 Commencement. 

 

Superintendent Codere informed the Board about the possibility of offering a summer 

school program, either in our District or in partnership with another local school. 

 

The status of the federal stimulus money was discussed. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and 

supported by Courtney Holzberger to adjourn the meeting at 6:34 p.m.  Roll call vote.  

Motion unanimously carried. 

 


